
 

 

 
1 June 2023 
 
Acquisition of Cleanways business and assets completed 
 
Following its announcements on 18 and 29 May 2023, WasteCo is pleased to advise that it 
has today completed the acquisition of the assets and business of Cleanways (2003) Limited 
and related companies, Enviro South (2015) Limited and Wastech Services (Central Otago) 
Limited. 
 
Cleanways and Enviro South are based in Invercargill and specialise in bulk liquid waste, 
providing a range of services across Southland. 
 
Wastech Services is based in Cromwell and specialises in the removal of all bulk liquid and 
solid waste, providing services throughout the Central Otago region. 
 
The acquisition furthers WasteCo’s liquid and solid waste offerings with existing operations 
based primarily in Nelson, Christchurch, Ashburton, Timaru, Oamaru, Dunedin and Balclutha.  
WasteCo looks forward to continuing to support existing Cleanways customers, and growing 
its range of service offerings from its new Invercargill and Cromwell premises. 
 
About WasteCo  
 
WasteCo is a leading South Island waste solution company, processing and diverting liquid 
and solid waste from landfill. It provides comprehensive solutions for household, commercial, 
industrial and local authority customers.  
 
WasteCo is New Zealand’s only diamond certified Toitū Enviromark waste solutions provider 
and delivers outcomes that ensure its customers are at the leading edge of the sustainability 
frontier.  
 
The company provides waste and sorting options as well as waste remediation, sweeping and 
industrial cleaning services – all delivered using leading edge technology and highly trained 
customer focussed staff.  
 
The Christchurch-based business was established in 2013. 
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